
From: Adam Roberts <Adam.Roberts@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 1:02 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Erika Wozniak <Erika.Wozniak@cityofchicago.org>; Ward39 <Ward39@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift Acceptance - Cookies  
 

Dear Comptroller Soni and Mr. Superfine,  
 
I hope you both are healthy and well.  
 
A box of cookies were delivered to our office today from a constituent, Helen Parisi. Per the 
website: https://www.cheryls.com/best-of-buttercream-bow-gift-box-cco-spr18-191501, these 
cookies retail for $32.99. The cookies we placed in our conference room which is accessible 
from the lobby of the Public Service Office. The 39th Public Service Office is open to the public 
from 9am to 5pm Monday through Friday at this time.  
  
Please let me know if I can provide additional information.  
  
Thank you,  
Adam 

 
 
Adam Roberts 
39th Ward Public Service Office 
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